

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDING ENVIRONMENT AND ENERGY ENGINEERING 建築環境及能源工程學系

Mr. SO Ka Leung
Principal
Buddhist Yip Kei Nam Memorial College
Cheung Ching Estate, Tsing Yi
New Territories, Hong Kong

15 October 2021

Dear Mr. SO,

I am pleased to share with you that one of your former students, Ms. HUNG Tak Lam, has just been awarded a first class honours degree in BEng (Hons) in Building Services Engineering. We are of course delighted with her achievement and felt that you too would be very proud to hear of her success.

Students such as Ms. HUNG act as marvellous role models for sixth formers on the brink of choosing their next step on the academic ladder and we feel that many of your science students would find it interesting and worthwhile to learn more about Ms. HUNG's chosen profession of building services engineering (BSE).

The Department of Building Environment and Energy Engineering (BEEE) at The Hong Kong Polytechnic University (PolyU) has therefore arranged a schools' visit programme, and we would be very happy to come along to your campus to talk with your students. Our programme lasts about 30 minutes and covers a range of topics such as opportunities for cooperative industry training, career prospects and academic expectations. There will also be plenty of time for everyone to ask questions about BEEE as well as discover more about student life at the PolyU.

If you would like to arrange a visit from a BEEE academic or just find out more information, then please call either Dr. Wong Ling Tim at 2766 7783 or Ms. Tammy Yeung at 3400 3605. They will be happy to talk to you. We really enjoy meeting prospective students and helping them to discover more about a highly rewarding and satisfying career and I hope we may hear from you in the near future.

For more details of our Department and programmes, please visit to our website www.polyu.edu.hk/beee.

With Best Wishes

Professor Asif Usmani

Head

Department of Building Environment and Energy Engineering